
Uti started as the office assistant 
at an eikaiwa school more than twenty 
years ago. As requests for the eikaiwa 
teachers to go to Elementary schools 
grew, ALTIA Corporation was born 
and Uti did practically everything; 
liaison and sales with the schools and 
Boards of Education, administration, 
problem solving and support and even 
recruitment of ALTs (the hardest job, 
she says). After some years, ALTIA 
Corporation was restructured into the 
company we are today, ALTIA 
CENTRAL, and Uti became 
President. She is still one of the rare 
female company presidents found in 
the Japanese business world, which is 
heavily dominated by men. When 
asked what is important to her, Uti 
points out that our ultimate customers 
are the kids of Japan. She says that 
finding great people who can give their 
students the most positive experience 
possible, we can hopefully help the 
children understand and accept each 
other better and open up a world of 
opportunities for them.

Meet

Zehra S. - Currently, I work as an IT Specialist at a 
public elementary school. I help fix computers, laptops, 
iPads, and SMART boards in classrooms. I think ALTIA 
CENTRAL helped prepare me for this role because I got to 
understand the role of a teacher and the tools they would 
need to execute their lessons.

Welcome to our first Recruiting Newsletter for 2022/2023 recruiting 
season. Inside this and other newsletters you will find information about who we 
are at ALTIA CENTRAL and what we have to offer, from our locations to your 
future, and everything in-between. We hope it’s helpful and answers some of your 
questions. Enjoy.

Currently our Recruiting Team is preparing for our fall interview season starting 
in September and continuing into February 2023. We are accepting all 
applications in preparation for our next big intake of new ALTs for April 2023, as 
well as, accepting in-country applications for any sudden openings that may come 
this fall and winter. All of our interviews are conducted virtually using Google 
Meet. If you are interested in applying, please take a moment to explore our 
Recruiting website for further details about ALTIA CENTRAL.
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Kasaoka City is right on the 
border between Okayama and 
Hiroshima Prefectures, and easily 
accessible from both Fukuyama City to 
the west and Kurashiki City to the east. 
Kasaoka is famous for its beaches on 
the numerous islands off the coast that 
you can travel to by ferry, and for 
ramen, even earning the nickname 
"The Ramen Town."
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Spotlight

What Richard Has done - AND GVZ’s 
feedback. Hopefully we are 99% 
finished the layout for now so barring 
any last minute changes, let’s go with 
this.  We can have a “fall 2022 series” 
or something and then if we want to 
make some changes for the winter or 
the new school year or whatever, we 
can do so then….

I broke up the words in each title into 
separate text boxes, increased the font size 
and added a drop shadow to make them 
pop a bit more.   This also allows for a little 
more artistic placement.  - OK!

I added shapes behind the titles to draw 
your attention and make it more clear its a 
new section.  You might want to adjust the 
colors though.  - I synched all the colors, 
and fonts, but the “Meet our President” font 
looks different to me. 

I increased font size by one on any mention 
of ALTIA CENTRAL.  A subliminal thing that 
adds more character to it.  - OK!

I increased the bold font of each article by 
about 3, except for the welcome article, that 
one I increased 9.  Similar to what you see 
in newspapers to make the beginning of the 
article clear.  - OK!

I trimmed the header image to try and cut off 
that green border and clean it up a bit.  
Personally I still like the header image you 
used on the version currently listed as issue 
2.  Its thinner and says ALTIA CENTRAL 
which you can make larger, but this is good 
too. - Let’s just leave this as is for now, I like 
both.  We can use that next year or for a 
special edition or something later. 

I used a white drop shadow on the Meet our 
President title, just to let you see different 
options that can make the text pop out more 
too - I think I might have messed that up, 
and that’s why it looks different.  Can you 
change it back?

RJF Opinions:

I think the green in the Article boxes are too 
similar to the banner at top, dulling those a 
bit, maybe a slightly darker shade could 
keep all that from blending in together too 
much.  Its not bad as is, just a thought. - 
Darker on the text boxes you mean?  I’m all 
for the variety, so yes, please change that 
and I trust your photographer’s eye.


